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Festive outing to Notcutts at Lulworth House Residential Care
Home

On Wednesday 27 November a group of our residents from Lulworth House Residential Care Home visited our local Notcutts

Garden Centre. 

We strolled around the aisles, looking at the beautiful Christmas trees and festive decorations, soaking up the lovely atmosphere –

including some jolly reindeer!

We stopped for a pub lunch in the afternoon, which was the perfect end to the outing. We all enjoyed spending time together and

are now feeling the Christmas buzz!
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